~~|| CGAC Members and Friends

The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee meeting will be
held

: . Wednesday, April 16, 2008, 7PM to 9PM,

Advisory Committee George A. Caravalho Activity Center Banquet Rm

20880 Centre Pointe Parkway, Santa Clarita.

2008 Santa Clarita City Council Elections are now complete and for
those who have been out of town the results show Mayor Bob Kellar re-
elected for another term and Laurie Ender elected to fill the seat held by |

Tim Ben Boydston. Tim Ben was appointed by the council to [\
complete Cameron Smyth's term after he was elected to the State

Assembly. At this April's meeting we will be discussing:

Mayor Bob Kellar
Status of the Canyon Country/Newhall MRF and Transfer Station
(better known as the DUMP).
1) What happening with the Burrtec proposal?
2) Did the city schedule the meeting with Burrtec as requested by the Mayor and agreed
to by the City Manager? What are the results?
3) What we need to do next?

Remember, Our Job is Not Done Until the Current Burrtec Proposal
Has Been Withdrawn!!

Also on a lighter side, COC representatives will be presenting
information on the new Canyon Country COC Campus. Time will be
provided to ask questions.

Discussion on proposed CCAC recognition for Tim Ben who is
leaving the council.

Did you know about the proposal to build a Community Center in Canyon Country? We
will present some preliminary information and ask for your opinion about where it will be
built.

2008 CCAC Officer Elections. Current nominations for Chair are Alan Ferdman and
current nominations for co-Chair are Merle DeMartelaere. Additional nominations can be
emailed to me, or, raised at the April 16, 2008 meeting. Plus much more

Let's continue to make a difference. See you there.
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